
ATTENTION!!! 

 

Please note; In order to allow more PART-TIME students 

the opportunity to register for courses in the Summer 

Semester, the Department of Continuing Education 

(DOCE) has pushed back the start date of classes to 

Monday 14th May, 2018. 

 

Students should check the College’s Website 

(www.salcc.edu.lc) on Thursday 10th May, 2018 to 

ascertain whether the course for which they registered for 

will be offered or cancelled due to the number of 

registered persons. 

 

Please be guided accordingly. 

 

Mc. Oville Combie 
Coodinator – DOCE 
 
8th May, 2018 
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